(630) 260-7500

August 7, 2024

Chairman Greg Schwarze Emergency Telephone System Board (ETSB) 420 N. County Farm Road Wheaton, IL 60187

RE: DU-COMM- Policy Advisory Committee

Dear Chairman Schwarze:

On behalf of the forty-five (45) member agencies of DU-COMM, this letter will serve as DU-COMM's Fire PAC representative recommendation to the Emergency Telephone System Board of DuPage County (ETSB).

DU-COMM recommends Glen Ellyn Vol. Fire Co. Chief, Chris Clark.

Please let me know if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Jessica Robb, ENP Executive Director

cc: ETSB Director Linda Zerwin